
Pursuant to 215 ILCS 93/30 and 50 IAC 2014, small employer carriers are required to file with the 
Director annually on or before May 15, an actuarial certification certifying that the carrier is in 
compliance with the Small Employer Health Insurance Rating Act [215 ILCS 93/].   

Effective immediately, the Department of Insurance requires the certifications and any work papers in 
support of the actuarial certifications be submitted informationally by electronic means directly through 
SERFF.   

If you have any questions, please contact Cindy Colonius at 217-782-4572 or by email at 
cindy.colonius@illinois.gov. 
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